
 
 
 

 
COVID-19 

 

NEW PROVISIONAL WORK SCHEDULE 
 
 
 
Barcelona Wednesday, 18 March 2020 
 
 
 
Due to the current situation of COVID-19 and to preserve everyone's health, Bielec SL has 
modified its organization and work schedule. We will all work by tele-service and the offices 
will be open to receive goods until further notice. 
Understanding the current situation, we will try to respond within our possibilities to all the 
queries that come. 
 
 
New office and warehouse hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30am to 2:00pm. 
 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

BIELEC SL 

Managament 


